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Olga Hugelmeyer   
Superintendent of Schools   
 
December 4, 2020 
 
Dear Elizabeth Public Schools Families: 
 
Thank you for being both valued partners and active participants in your children’s learning. We 
believe a shared sense of mutual responsibility for learning is the foundation for family involvement 
to ensure student success. 
 
Please be advised that support services for students will be cancelled on Monday, December 7, 2020 
for a scheduled half-day professional development session for all certified school building personnel, 
as well as classroom and personal assistants. Support services for students and families will resume 
on Tuesday, December 8, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. for students in grades PK – 8 and at 1:41 p.m. for 
students in grades 9 – 12. 
 
Thank you for your patience and support as we work together during these challenging times. Stay safe 
and be well. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Olga Hugelmeyer   


